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Title: “Impact of education on attitudes of undergraduates towards mental illness”
Mental illness is an important public health issue in the world. Studies have shown stigmatizing and negative attitudes towards people with mental illness are widespread in the general public. However, little is known about the attitudes of undergraduates related to mental illness.There is need to change the attitudes of younger generation regarding nature of mental illness.  I declare, on behalf of all the authors, that the work has not been published and is not being considered for publication elsewhere. 

Your journal would be the excellent platform to educate many health professionals and bring out the required change. Hence, I am sending you a copy of the original article titled “Impact of education on attitudes of undergraduates towards mental illness” for publication in your esteemed journal.
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